
INVITATION TO PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENTS 

FOR CRAIGNEIL WIND FARM PROPOSAL 

ESB invites you to our second round of consultation events for our 
proposed redesign of the consented Craigneil Wind Farm. 

The Craigneil Wind Farm project, located approximately 6.5km to the northwest of 
Stonehaven, received consent in September 2022. The consented project is for 11 
turbines at 135m in height. 

The original project was submitted in 2018 - technology and commercial viability 
considerations have moved on since the original submission and we are now looking at 
a redesigned project of seven turbines, up to 180m in height. 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION EVENTS 
Mackie Academy (The Plaza), Slug Road, Stonehaven, AB39 3DF 
on Tuesday 17 September 2024, 4pm – 8pm 

Old Sheriff Court House, Dunnottar Avenue, Stonehaven, AB39 2JH 
on Wednesday 18 September 2024, 2pm – 8pm 

Exhibition material will be available on the project website from 17 September 2024 
at: www.esbenergy.co.uk/craigneil-wind-farm 

For more information, please contact: Sean Pearson, ESB Asset Development UK Ltd at 
craigneil@esb.ie 

Any comments made to ESB at the events do not constitute a formal representation to 
Aberdeenshire Council. An opportunity to make a representation to the Councill will exist 
if a subsequent application is made. 


